Staff Employee of the Week

Heidi McCoy

Heidi McCoy, deputy chief facilities officer for Facilities is known by
her colleagues to consistently go above and beyond her typical job
responsibilities. After joining the university in 2000, she quickly
proved to be an invaluable asset to her team and the Virginia Tech
community.

"McCoy consistently displays an outstanding amount of dedication
and leadership, and is almost always one of the first people to arrive
in the morning, and one of the last to leave in the evening," said
Sherwood Wilson, vice president for administration. "She quickly
identifies challenges, and immediately develops a plan of action to

ensure that the unit remains an effective and reliable operation."

Before being promoted to her current position in 2014, McCoy served
as the chief of staff and was selected to serve as interim deputy chief facilities officer in 2013. In
her new, temporary role, she successfully streamlined several processes for all of Facilities. Her
colleagues recognize her enthusiasm and willingness to take on several extra responsibilities and
challenges, all while remaining a exceptional leader in both positions.

"McCoy is without a doubt one of the most dedicated employees at the university," said Wilson.
"She tirelessly works to ensure that her colleagues have all of the information and resources they
need to successfully perform their jobs, all while excelling at her own."


http://www.facilities.vt.edu/

